# Principal's Message



Dear Eagle Families,

Please see below for important information about our coming final weeks of school. We are still learning new material, as well as correcting missing work, testing and celebrating our eighth graders! Please look at your student's grades in HAC and remind them to use learning lunches and talk to their teachers if they need assistance to improve current grades. Learning is a journey and we are still travelling till the end of the year!

#### **Testing**

We need parent proctors to help us with testing for FSA exams In May. Please email <a href="PTOSebastian@gmail.com">PTOSebastian@gmail.com</a> if you are able to volunteer a couple of hours of your time. Thank you!! The testing Calendar can be found on our website at: <a href="https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/">https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/</a> NEXT WEEK: State testing!! 7th grade FSA Reading, 6th and 8th Grade FSA Reading, make ups for Civics, and FSA reading all grade levels.

## **Eighth Grade Events**

- May 6<sup>th</sup> Gradventure
- May 19<sup>th</sup> -Eighth Grade Awards Ceremony invites coming soon!
- May 24<sup>th</sup> Music Concert
- May 27<sup>th</sup> PTO dance at St Augustine High School with Murray Middle School.

# **Clubs**

Clubs are finished for this year. Thank you to all our teacher sponsors for enriching our students' experiences!

### **PTO Corner**

Hello, Eagle Families! Thank you SO MUCH to you for your generous donations of time, talent, and treasure during Teacher Appreciation Week- we were able to provide treats and love to our faculty and staff every day this week. As always, your support made all of this possible.

THANK YOU to the following businesses who generously donated to make Teacher Appreciation Week a success:

Vibe Nutrition

Wawa

Blue Wave Nutrition

Publix

**Tidal Wave Nutrition** 

Purple Olive Restaurant

Visit them, Support them, and thank them for all they have done for us!

We're so excited for the 8th grade dance- info here! Tickets will be on sale from May 10th-20th. Ticket order forms will be sent home next week. Want to help us plan, or volunteer at the dance? Email PTOSebastian@gmail.com!



Principal, Sebastian Middle School

